
Comment from John Guenst 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 18, 2022 

I find traditional mirrors have too many blind spots and often limitations due to weather and 

temperature obscuring view ( fog, ice, etc.). I have 2-tesla model 3 vehicles and having the 

camera turn on when the blinker is activated has improved visibility dramatically. I strongly 

encourage removing the requirement to have external mirrors 
 


